
 

GC announces temporary closure on Ellis Hodge Road starting March 10 

Release date: March 07, 2025 

George County will temporarily close the west end of Ellis Hodge Road to all traffic starting on 

Monday, March 10 at 8 a.m. for a large drainage culvert replacement project.     

The replacements will require the roadway’s asphalt to be removed and approximately 120 ft. of 

culverts to be installed by construction crews. There will be no traffic allowed through the 

temporary construction area. This project is expected to take 7 to 10 days to complete, weather 

permitting. 

Drivers will still have access to a vast majority of Ellis Hodge Road during the improvement 

project. Only the far west end of the road near the intersection with River Road will be affected. 

All drivers should pay special attention to new road safety signage and use caution around the 

site watching for road workers, materials, and heavy equipment. 

For additional information, call District 3 Supervisor Larry McDonald at 601-947-7506. 
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